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Friday, January 19, 2021
Dear Prayer Warriors,
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!
We are expecting many blessings from the Lord this year!
We just got back from Monterrey. Eric stated that he feels better today after this dialysis treatment than most of the other treatments. The last 6 treatments have had the most successful results. Remember he started dialysis on October 30, 2020. He has had 2 treatments every week since then on Tuesdays and Fridays, making a total of 24 treatments as of today. We are praising the Lord that the last six treatments have been so much better. This is a result of the prayers of you, our supporters, friends and family.
Please continue to pray for healing, even though the doctors and the nursing staff say that this is the new normal for him. We have the Great Physician on our side. Praise His Name!
 A lady has come back to church who had not been here for several years. Yolis came once in November and once in December. Now this month she has been here twice. She indicates that she wants to come back weekly. Last Sunday she had 2 of her grandsons with her. It felt good to me to be teaching children again. Pray for Yolis and her grandsons, Roel (7) and Andres (5).
My second book in the Birth of Christ Series, Mary: And Her Heavenly Visitor was published on January 5, 2021. I am so excited about this! I am already working on book 3, John: The Son of the Man Who Lost His Voice. Pray with me as I seek to spread God´s Word through these Bible Story Coloring Books. 
We are appreciative of the continued support and the extra offerings for Eric´s medical needs. We thank you all so very much. Blessings to all of you.
Because He Lives,
Bro. Eric, Bro. Timothy & “Aunt” Jane




